

The intervention improved the neighborhood's relationships, providing the meeting spaces that residents were asking for before just taking out some chairs from their houses and taking up part of the car lane, increasing also the quality and safety of the streets thanks to the new lighting.

This project reinforced neighbors' social life and their sense of community. In fact, they currently use to organize barbecues and parties where most of the people of the neighborhood take part.

The problem of the sanitation network had also been resolved, because of the new network channels rainwater in order to avoid flooding the streets in rainy winters.

Mostly of Barro's owners decided to paint again their houses according to the colorful pavements and gave their opinion during the works. The project managers decided to consider their points of view and tried to incorporate them to get a best result according with their specific necessities.

Nowadays, they take care of this public property as their own.













